
TO: The Committee of Adjustment  Guelph, Ontario 
  
I just read the article re 302 Edinburgh Road, and the property next door. 
What ever you decide to do with that property and the one next door, please 
MAKE SURE THE STONE PILLARS AT THE FRONT OF THE PROPERTIES 
ARE RETURNED TO ST. GEORGE’S CHURCH ON WOOLWICH STREET, Guelph. 
I am a Life-Long resident of Guelph, and a Life-Long Member of St. George’s Church 
I remember when those Pillars were removed from the front of the Church, and 
taken to 302 Edinburgh Road, and to the property next door. 
The person who removed them from the front of the Church is now deceased. 
I am on the Archives Committee at the Church and the Congregation is looking forward to 
having our Pillars returned. 
Yours truly, 
Ruth Thatcher 

 Westmount Road, 
Guelph, Ontario 

 
 

cc: The Reverand Victor Kischak 
      St. George’s Church 
       Woolwich Street, 
      Guelph, Ontario 
         
 




